
 

    

Language 1: French 

Language 2: English 

Brussels, 20/02/2024 

 

Candidate number:  

  

Re: Open Competition: 
EPSO/AD/410/23 - Administrators (AD 7) in the field of 

transport 

  Official Journal: C/2023/4 - 05/10/2023 

Please quote these references and your candidate number in all correspondence 

Information regarding your application 

Dear Candidate, 

On Friday, 1 March 2024, EPSO will reopen the application period for the Transport 

competition to which you have already applied successfully. This is necessary in view 

of the fact that EPSO is moving towards a full 24 language regime for its selection 

procedures, as of 2024. We invite you to read EPSO’s communiqué of 6 February 

2024, for more information on this matter: EPSO selection procedures – towards a 

full 24 language regime | EU Careers (europa.eu). New interested people will also be 

able to apply. 

As regards the competition of which you are currently a candidate, the following are 

the main changes that you must be made aware of: 

• All selection tests will be made available in 24 languages; 

• Candidates must choose 2 languages for their selection tests; 

• Your previous choice of languages will be deleted; 

• The case study is replaced by a written test focusing on written 

communication skills assessed under a specific new set of anchors (these 

anchors will be published on EPSO’s website in due time). 

In view of the above, you must choose again your languages. You will also be given 

the possibility of editing your current application form, by, for instance, adding 

new information (e.g. education, professional experience) since you last filled this 

form. You will be able to do so as of 1 March 2024. Please understand that you are 

not obliged to edit your application form if you do not wish to introduce any 

changes, but you can amend it if you wish. However – and this is VERY IMPORTANT 

– you must validate your application form once again, even if you have not made 

any changes to it, if you wish to remain a candidate in the competition. New 
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deadline for the validation of your application: 9 April 2024 at 12.00 (midday), 

Brussels time. 

The deadline to submit supporting documents will also change: 4 June 2024 at 12.00 

(midday), Brussels time. 

As soon as EPSO reopens the application period on 1 March 2024, this letter will 

disappear from your EPSO Account due to the system’s setup (EPSO regrets this 

technical inconvenience). For that reason, EPSO will send you a copy of this letter to 

the e-mail address in your EPSO Account and will also publish it on the competition’s 

dedicated webpage Administrators in the field of transport | EU Careers 

(europa.eu) under the section Important documents. Please check your EPSO 

Account and update the e-mail address if necessary. 

We also invite you to read the amended notice of competition carefully, as available 

on the competition’s dedicated webpage as of 1 March 2024: Administrators in the 

field of transport | EU Careers (europa.eu). 

EPSO 

  

    

To contact EPSO, please click here. 
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